Weber County Cadet Corps

Is a program focusing on youth desiring a future in Law Enforcement? It provides
the opportunity to work as a Volunteer alongside the Deputies in Corrections and
Enforcement Divisions. The Sheriff’s Office also uses the Cadet Corps as a
recruitment tool to help fill positions at the Sheriff’s Office.

The Cadet Corps program trains Cadets in various classes, from traffic control to
firearms training. We work with Cadets to have as many experiences in Law
Enforcement as possible. The program helps give them a realistic picture of what
a Law Enforcement Career will be like, while under the safety and direction of a
Deputy.

Many of our past Cadets are now employees of the Sheriffs office, either in sworn
or non-sworn positions. The program also allows Deputies to mentor youth and
help connect us with the communities we serve.

Weber County Sheriff’s office is very fortunate to be given the opportunity to help
build and mold the future in Law Enforcement. The Cadet Corps is always looking
for new members.

Who can join?
Both Male and Female are encouraged to participate and must qualify under the following conditions.

e Between the ages 16-21
e Have no criminal background
e Noillegal drug use
e Have a High School diploma/ G.E.D or currently enrolled.

and who are interested in a career in Law Enforcement. For more information,
you can email questions to cadetcorps@co.weber.ut.us






